
Wednesday 20th September
Barefoot walk

Today we have been learning all about 
our five senses. We used our sense of 
touch during our barefoot walk and 

talked about the different textures we 
could feel. We walked through grass, 

bark, water and fur and enjoyed feeling 
the different textures on our feet!


